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US NRC Region I 
475 Allendale Road 
King of Prussia, PA 19406 

Dear Colleague: 
Subject: New Amendment Action for License # 47-25319-01 

I, Dr. Stanley Pamfilis am an Authorized User listed on the Radioactive Materials 
License of Parkersburg Cardiology Associates, Inc. number 47-253 19-01. This 
communication is to confirm that Dr. David A. Gnegy is certified by a medical specialty 
board whose certification process has been recognized by the Commission under NRC 
regulation CFR 35.290, the Certification Board of Nuclear Cardiology or CBNC. 

I am pleased to attest that Dr. David A. Gnegy has satisfactorily completed the 
requirements in paragraph (a) (1) of CFR 35.290. He has achieved a level of competency 
sufficient to hnction independently as an authorized user for the medical uses authorized 
under the NRC regulations CFR 35.200. 
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Dmid A. Gnegy, MI) 
m W N G  MET THE REQUIREMENTS PRESCRIBED BY THIS BOARD 

FOR PHYSICIANS TRAINED IN THE UNITED STATES 
AND HAWNG SATISFACTORILY PASSED THE REQUIRED EXAMINATION, 

IS HEREBY DESIGNATED 
A DIPLOMATE CERTIFIED IN THE SUBSPECIALW OF 

NUCLEAR CARDIOLOGY 
FOR THE PERIOD 2007 2017 

Secretary President 
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CERTIFICATE NUMBER: 5871 



This is to acknowledge the receipt of your letter/application dated 

;” /h /-<‘E: , and to inform you that the initial processing which 
includes an administrative review has been performed. 

f l W & j >  +7- LF3/P-cl  
d T h e r e  were no administrative omissions. Your application was assigned to a 

technical reviewer. Please note that the technical review may identify additional 
omissions or require additional information. 

0 Please provide to this office within 30 days of your receipt of this card 

A copy of your action has been forwarded to our License Fee & Accounts Receivable 
Branch, who will contact you separately if there is a fee issue involved. 

Your action has been assigned Mail Control Number /pzs3,” 
When calling to inquire about this action, please refer to this control number. 
You may call us on (610) 337-5398, or 337-5260. 

NRC FORM 532 (RI) 

(6-96) 

Sincerely, 
Licensing Assistance Team Leader 


